UNIFORM INFO FOR TOWN TRAVEL SOCCER

If you are a registered traveling soccer player, you may need to be sized for a
uniform, which includes a numbered green jersey, black shorts and black socks.

If you need a uniform, your child will need to go to Team and League Outfitters,
located in the Eagle Building at 37 West Main Street in Georgetown. Your order
will be placed the day of the fitting and you will notified when your uniform is
ready for pickup. We ask that you pay on your Fitting Day. All forms of payment
are accepted, with the exception of AMEX.

Hours:

Wed, Thurs and Fri from 11am-5pm
Sat 8am-2pm

No appointment necessary

You do NOT need to know what team your child is on prior to going for a fitting,

so please do not wait.

If you will be borrowing an existing jersey, please email Jen the age group and
jersey # so that she knows not to issue that # to a new player. This will help us
avoid # duplication problems.

Thank You!



